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Dear Planning Inspectorate,
I’m writing to oppose the plans to build Sizewell C on the following grounds:

The type of reactor EDF wants to build (the EPR) has an appalling track record.The few EPRs under
construction are all well over budget and – in France and Finland – running a decade late.  The only operating 
EPR in China has  reported  degraded fuel rod  sealings and been closed after international attention.

The site is within an AONB.

The construction will have a huge impact on tourism in East Suffolk for well over a decade, leading to job
losses, depression and failing businesses.

The construction will have a massive effect on the A12 and every single worker, mother, father, essential
service, ambulance, fire engine, police car, delivery vehicle, food service vehicle and school bus that uses it. It
will have a terrible effect on our air quality, causing sound and air pollution. But most of all it will disadvantage
every single person who lives near and uses the A12. This includes school children and hospital workers: there
is a strong argument that it is immoral to knowingly jeopardise the health of the residents of East Suffolk and
the welfare of the region’s children.

The area will grind to a halt.
Please reconsider this white elephant. There are so many better ways of investing in this beautiful region.

With best wishes,

Tessa King

and some of Sizewell Marshes Site of Scientific Interest will be builmy iPhone




